

## Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week we had a review of the 'Better Medway Health and Wellbeing Award' and we are pleased to say that we have retained our Platinum status! We are very proud of what we do to support healthy lifestyles and wellbeing. Once we have more information from our report we will share this with you.

### **Mobile Phones**

We are aware that some of our older children have mobile phones. Please can we ask that parents / carers speak to their children about responsible use of their phone and what to do if they receive something which upsets or worries them. It is also really important that parental controls are looked at on phones to ensure that only age related content is visible. Lots of apps and messaging sites have age restrictions and are for children older than primary age. Please take a moment to speak to your child about the types of messages to send, as these can be misinterpreted by others and can be very upsetting. If you would like any advice, please speak to your children's class teacher and below is a link for a useful website:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/phones

### **Coronation Celebration**

We will be marking this historic event in school on Friday 5th May. Classes will take part in a portrait competition of King Charles III. Prizes will be awarded in a special assembly on Friday. Each class will also take part in 'royal activities' during the afternoon.

Once again thank you for your continued support and have a lovely long weekend and enjoy the Bank Holiday.

Yours sincerely, HLDSON Helen Robson

Head of School

### **PARKING**

A polite reminder to park and drive considerately around our school. The morning and afternoon drop off times are very busy and we want to keep everybody safe.

### PROUD MOMENT...

This week we enjoyed a class assembly by Puffins Class all about continents, oceans and explorers. The class were very knowledgeable and spoke with confidence and clarity. They even sang songs to help them remember key facts.

Well done Puffins Class!

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org 01634 338700



Term 5 2023

Week 2

Friday April

## **Attendance**

The classes with the best

attendance this week

Badgers (Y4)

Squirrels (Y2)

Otters / Seals (Y3)



**Upcoming Events:** 

Monday 1st May-Bank Holiday

Friday 5th May—Coronation
Celebration

Monday 8th May-Bank Holiday

Tuesday 9th May—Friday 12th May —Year 6 SATS week





# This week we are celebrating.... Aubrig - Puffins

Friday 28- April Beautiful retelling Aubine'. WALT- Retell a known story. In the bigining Mother Kangaroo and baby Joely ma a well and wombat. How did he here Then prombat said I'm thill sty so Mother kangarar sald Prop on my tail and I will take you to some water the matter the hombat sold I'm so hungry Mother Kangaran sald hop on my back again and i will tack you to some fummy gross. eventually or neuter came and was the Mother rangardo white a boomerang. maly the next day they was a plastic bag next to her and she declded Wrap it around her most and it became into a pouch.